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VINEYARD COMMUNITY CENTRE 

 
The Vineyard community centre is still receiving a lot of food from people but if anyone would like to 
contribute money instead of food they are still needing donations towards a delivery van.   If you feel you 
would like to help in this way please send a cheque to The Vineyard Community 
Centre,  Richmond,  Surrey, TW10 6AQ.   I suggest that you write on the back of the cheque  “for new 
delivery van”.    
 
Many thanks. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jenny Kelly. 
 

 
KINGSTON SAMARITANS 

 
The Kingston Samaritans have received the generous gift of £700 from St Mary’s church and would like the 
congregation to know how much it is appreciated and needed.   Thank you all so much. 
With our best wishes, 
Mona Saha,   Director. 
 
 

 
Please email comms@stmarytwick.org.uk to add items to this notice sheet. 

 Items should be sent by Wednesday evenings to be included on the notices for the following week.  
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